
 

Kindergarten 
Registration 

During our 
kindergarten 

transition meeting, 
you will get more 
information about 

kindergarten 
registration.  
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Home Learning Logs 
 

Please remember to be 
sure to fill out the home 
learning logs and turn 
them in this helps with 
our in-kind. If you still 
have home learning logs 
from the beginning of 
the year you can still 
bring them in and they 
will count for in-kind. 

Also doing the ready 
Rosie videos will help as 

well. 
Thanks, for all you do!  

Jen  
Teacher 

Minnie  
Teacher Aide 

 
Steph 

Family & Health 
Aide 

 
Janet 
Cook 

 
Peggy  

Regional 
Coordinator 

 

Center Staff 

 
Dates to Remember 

April 6-12 Week of the 
Young Child 

April 24th – Bingo for 
Books 5:00 pm to 6:30 
pm at the center  

Home Visits will be 
coming up in May. 

              

 

Bingo for Books 
We will be doing our 

next parent 
meeting/activity on April 
24th at the center from 
5-6:30pm. We will have 

snacks and drinks. 
Please join us for some 

bingo fun. 

Riverton 
HEAD 
START 
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Absaroka Head Start – Riverton 
Class Times: 

Monday – Thursday 

8:15 am to 3:30pm 

307-856-5078 or 307-840-5803 

www.abshs.org 

Facebook: Absaroka Head Start – Riverton 
Absaroka, Inc. Head Start is an Equal Opportunity Provider. 

 

 

The BIG Questions for April… 

We are starting our new study on 

Insects 

• What do we know about insects? 

• What do we want to find out? 

• What are the characteristics of insects? 

• Where do insects live? 

• How do they live? 
 

Recruitment 
We are currently 
recruiting for all 

centers in the 
region!  Please help 

spread the word 
and recommend our 

program to your 
family and friends!  

We are also 
recruiting for the 
2024-2025 school 
year so please, let 
your community 

know! 

 

 
 

 

In–Kind 

In-kind is a very big and 

important component to our 

program and helps meet the 

20% needed. It also helps us to 

be able to continue meet the 

needs of families and children 

when you participate.  

Attending any parent 

meeting/activities/community 

events also generates the in-

kind needed. We appreciate 

everything you guys do to help 

us keep our program going.  

Home Visits 

Once again, we will have one more home visit for the 
year, and we will be doing theses in May. We will be 

setting those times up soon.  

*Families as Lifelong Educators 

 

*Families as Advocates 

 & Leaders 

 

*Families Engagement to Peers & Community 

 


